
From: Liz Garbutt
To: West Burton Solar Project
Cc: Cottam Solar Project; info@7000acres.co.uk
Subject: Timetabling
Date: 12 August 2023 15:35:50

Dear Sir/Madam

I was shocked to receive notification from yourselves outlining the start date for
Examination of the West Burton Project is the same week as the start for the Cottam
Solar Project.

This is not acceptable.  In the West Lindsey District we are struggling to manage four
NSIP projects and then to have The Planning Inspectorate run these two projects
together is adding insult to injury.

Please can The Planning Inspectorate look again at this timetabling to enable people to
stand some chance in representing their views.

Regards

Liz Garbutt
Landscape Architect
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